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August 7, 1984
fo-358 0C

Mark J. Wetterhahn, Esq.
CONNER & WETTERHAHN, P.C.
1747 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20006

RE: The Cincinnati Gas & Electric Company, et al.
{Wm. H. Zimmer Nuclear Power 3tation) - Docket No. 50-358

Dear Mr. Wetterhahn:

Thank you for the information which you transmitted on August 2
regarding the motion for withdrawal of the application in the
referenced proceeding. The Board will act on your motion promptly
upon receiving Staff's recommendations for any conditions for the
protection of the environment.

Sincerely yours,

John H Frye, III, Chairman
Administrative Judge
Nl
cc: Docketing and Service
Branch (for service)

0201 840807
§40882?>MK 05000383

250¢



